
To Whom it may concern: 

 I, Brian Erdman, am in the process of getting all the information and all 

other supporting documents requested from the letter received by the PA PUC. 

I would like to ask for an extension of the 10 days as it is taking longer then to get 

the information together then I anticipated.  

 

Brian Erdman  

Pittsburgh Moving PGH 
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